
 
 

Intended Single Source Purchase: Playworld Systems Playground Parts and Installation 

 
 

Date Posted: 08/17/2023 to 09/07/2023 

 

Project #: SS230566JBD 

 

Contact:   Jennifer Brewer-Dano 

  Lee County Procurement Management 

  2115 Second St., 1st Floor 

  Fort Myers, FL 33901 

  239-533-8849 

 

The description of services intended for purchase from a single source is posted in accordance with section 

287.057(3)(c), Florida Statutes and will be posted for a minimum of 15 business days. 

 

Commodity or Service Required:   

Playworld Systems Playground Parts and Installation 

 

Description:   

Lee County Department of Parks and Recreation is seeking to execute a single source for replacement parts and 

installation at Matlacha Park playground, which was constructed in 2013 by Playmore West, Inc. d/b/a Playmore 

Recreational Products & Services. Several playground pieces suffered damages from high winds and storm surge 

from Hurricane Ian. Replacement parts to include but not limited to, deck assemblies, nautical sails, rope bridges, 

and rope climber. 

  

Intended Single Source: 

Playmore West, Inc. dba Playmore Recreational Products & Services 

 

Justification for Single Source Acquisition: 

The playground equipment used at Matlacha Park playground are Playworld Systems equipment. Playmore West, 

Inc. d/b/a Playmore Recreational Products & Services is the only authorized dealer identified by the manufacturer 

for the State of Florida. The alternative to these single source repairs is full replacement of the playground. It is 

more cost-effective option to repair the existing playground features instead of replacing the entire playground. 

 

Recommended Procurement Approach:   

For the reason(s) stated above, Lee County Procurement Management intends to utilize the Single Source 

Procurement method to purchase from Playmore West, Inc. dba Playmore Recreational Products & Services for 

supplying the above. 

 

Respond to: 

If your firm feels they have the ability to supply the above, please contact Jennifer Brewer-Dano, Lee County 

Procurement Management at jbrewer-dano@leegov.com for future purchase review.  


